REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
 PHILIPPINE STATISTICS AUTHORITY V

BAGONG PILIPINAS

Reference No. 24SS01-116

03 June 2024
PUBLIC ADVISORY

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) would like to inform the
general public of the amendment of the System of Designated
Statistics (SDS) Advance Release Calendar (ARC) which was
posted on 08 April 2024.

The amended SDS ARC which now includes the SDS ARC of the
Bureau of Customs (BOC) on the Generation of Customs Collection
Statistics from May 2024 to November 2024 is now available on the
PSA website at https://psa.gov.ph/philippine-statistical-
system/sds/advance-release-calendar/implementing-agency/BOC

For more information, please visit the SDS webpage at
psa.gov.ph/philippine-statistical-system/sds.

For information and guidance.
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